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Wakulla County Announces Temporary Veteran Services Officer
Crawfordville, Florida – The Wakulla County Board of County Commissioners has partnered with Gadsden County for veteran services on a temporary basis during the course of the current directors absence.  Wakulla County Veteran Services Director J.D. Johnson has been in a coma for several weeks following a car accident.  
The County Veterans Office assists veterans and their dependents with filing claims, obtaining important documents, and other general information.  There’s approximately 3,200 veterans residing in Wakulla County.  In an effort to continue providing our veterans with assistance, Gadsden County has agreed to place Veteran Services Officer Jerome Jordan in our Veterans Office every Wednesday from 9:00a.m. – 4:00p.m. beginning January 22nd.  In addition, Mr. Jordan will also be available by telephone as needed.
If you’re in need of veteran services, visit the Veteran Services Office at 3093 Crawfordville Highway, or call the office at (850) 926-0919 ext. 751; and for other days during the week you can contact Mr. Jordan at (850) 875-8661.  

For additional information related to this story, please contact Jessica Welch, Communications & Public Services Director at (850) 926-0919 ext. 706 or jwelch@mywakulla.com
